
APPENDIX D 

Representation withdrawals following mediation 

 

(Please note this appendix only includes representations withdrawn as of Monday 19th October – just 

before the submission of this report) 

 

#1 Mr Wood 

 

From: Piers Wood  

Sent: 14 October 2020 18:38 

To: Fear, Brad  

Subject: WK/45160 

 

 

Thank you for hosting this morning's meeting.  

Though the concerns raised in my letter of the 14th of September remain, I 

confirm that I am persuaded that Mr. Hall, the applicant, is sufficiently well 

aware of them to address them and so am content that the licence applied for is 

granted. 

 

Regards, 

 

Piers Wood  

  



#2 Mr Fishwick 

 

From: The Fishwicks  

Sent: 14 October 2020 18:31 

To: Fear, Brad; Yendall, Nicola   

Subject: WK000045160 - 6 Bank Sq, Dulverton 

 

Dear Mr. Fear and Ms. Yendall 

 

As discussed at our online meeting this morning, I would like to confirm that I was satisfied with the 

assurances given regarding the intended use of the above premises. 

 

We are therefore happy to withdraw our objection to the licence application. 

 

Could I also please take this opportunity to inform you that I am unable to attend the meeting on 

27th October, should it still be required.  Thank you for your time this morning. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Fishwick 

 

 

 

 


